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Senator Elaine Phillips Attends Educational Energy Program At

Searingtown Elementary School

ELAINE PHILLIPS  October 10, 2017

Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended Searingtown Elementary School's “The Energized

Guyz” program, which teaches K-5 students about energy and the importance of being

energy efficient.

“The Energized Guyz” is an educational theater program for local students sponsored by

PSEG Long Island and the National Theatre for Children


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

“Learning to be energy efficient from a young age, even by remembering to turn off lights, is
a valuable lesson and reinforces the importance of conserving our natural resources Senator
Elaine Phillips said. “Thank you to Searingtown Elementary School for inviting me to attend
this wonderful program and for emphasizing the importance of energy efficiency to your

students



